
*Child Care Subsidies may apply. $5 Admin Fee per family. $5 Late Fees apply within 7 days per child. Payment plans available.

**Experience/Activity Fee. Programs may be subject to change. Third Party Payment Fees apply. See Terms and Conditions for cancellation policy

Ringwood North Primary
7:00 AM START
6:00 PM END

PLEASE

ARRIVE BY 9AM

ON EXCURSION
DAYS

IN-HOUSE INCURSION EXCURSION

MON · 7th JUL

Terrecotta Plate
Painting

Get ready for a colorful
adventure, because today we’re

diving into the world of
creativity as we paint our very

own terracotta plates! Let’s
unleash our inner artists!

Daily Fee $110

After Max CCS* $11.00

TUE · 8th JUL

Play in a day

Lights, camera, action! Step into
the spotlight as we dance and
perform in our very own High

School Musical experience! We’ll
learn fun dance moves, boost
our drama skills, and put on a

show-stopping mini-
performance!

Daily Fee $140

After Max CCS* $16.15

WED · 9th JUL

Elio

Elio, a creative underdog, is
accidentally beamed into the

Communiverse and mistaken for
Earth’s ambassador. Among alien
worlds, he finds friendship and
begins to discover his true self.

*Rated PG *Allergy Alert

Daily Fee $128

After Max CCS* $12.80

THU · 10th JUL

Chess Champions

Attention, budding chess
champions! Get ready for the
ultimate brain-boosting day

brimming with chess knowledge.
Unleash your potential and

master the art of becoming the
town's finest chess player.

Daily Fee $108

After Max CCS* $10.80

FRI · 11th JUL

The Outdoor
Challenge

Today we’re taking on the Great
Outdoor Challenge! Get ready to
breathe in the fresh air, create
your very own adventure sash,

and enjoy a day full of fun,
creativity, and exploration in the

great outdoors!

Daily Fee $92

After Max CCS* $9.20

MON · 14th JUL

Dragon Trials

Today we’re diving into a
dragon-filled adventure inspired

by How to Train Your Dragon,
with epic games, challenges, and

fun fit for a true Viking rider

Daily Fee $106

After Max CCS* $10.60

TUE · 15th JUL

Pickle Ball Battle

Get ready to paddle up and have
a blast because today we're

diving into the wacky world of
pickleball and Nerf battles! These

fast-paced games combines
elements of fun, making it a

thrilling experience for
everyone!

Daily Fee $128

After Max CCS* $12.80

WED · 16th JUL

How to HAKA

Did you know that the Haka is a
ceremonial Māori challenge? The
dance is traditionally performed
in a group to represent a tribe's
pride, strength & unity. Today,

we'll learn How to Haka at
TeamKids!

Daily Fee $105

After Max CCS* $10.50

THU · 17th JUL

Rush HQ

The sky's the limit at RushHQ!
We'll be bouncing off the walls
as we explore this adrenaline-

inducing facility full of
trampolines, rock climbing, and

ninja courses! *Height
restrictions apply & socks rqd.

Daily Fee $141

After Max CCS* $17.15

FRI · 18th JUL

Mini Athletics

Get ready to unleash your inner
champion because today is all
about exciting athletic games!
Let the fun begin! *Close toe

shoes required

Daily Fee $109

After Max CCS* $10.90

FIND A VENUE
TEAMKIDS.COM.AU/VENUES

CHOOSE YOUR ADVENTURE
BOOK TODAY!

TEAMKIDS.COM.AU VERSION
v20250702.2 1300 035 000


